
Superintendent Beth Shermoen
1515 11th Street
International Falls, MN 56649

Dear Superintendent Shermoen,

I am writing to formally inform you of my decision to resign from my position as a teacher 
effective June 30, 2025.  I would like to thank ISD 361 for the opportunities they have given me.

Sincerely,
Heather Ebel


